
Minutes	GPICA	Directors'	Meeting	2/26/2020	
	
Present	were	President	Wilkinson,	VP	Slimak,	RS	Perkins,	Directors	Brush,	Stober,	
Fox,	Memoli,	Bringe	and	Wood.	Member	Andress	also	attended.			
The	meeting	convened	at	1PM.	
	
1)	The	numbers	from	the	updated	feasibility	study	are	confusing.		Wilkinson	and	
Andress	will	get	ahold	of	Joe	Mazurkawitz	and	have	him	come	to	our	next	Directors'	
Meeting	to	explain	them.	
	
2)	Andress	contacted	the	County	about	the	oversized	sign	that	the	new	Publix	plans	
on	installing.		It	is	approximately	twice	the	size	of	what	the	PI	Plan	allows.		The	
County	told	Noel	that	new	state	legislation	allows	it.		Wilkinson	will	contact	the	
developers	of	the	new	Publix	and	urge	them,	as	good	neighbors,	to	comply	with	the	
dimensions	set	out	in	the	PI	Plan.	
	
Adjournment	was	at	1:50PM	
	


